
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

2022- 2023 School Year Opening 

 

                         Long Term Sub Bus Monitor 
                                                       Maine DOE background check required 

 

 
                            
 

 

Apply in writing to:  Superintendent of Schools 

    Attn:  Terry Campbell 

    7 Bird Street 

    PO Box 190 

    Houlton, Maine  04730 

    terry.campbell@rsu29.org 

 

 

E.O.E.   


